9/7/2022

PTO Community Meeting

September 8th, 6 - 7pm

Join us for the first PTO Community Meeting of the Year from 6-7pm on Thursday, September
8th, in the Meridian Library. Meet the PTO, learn more about the Mustang Mile and how this
fundraiser supports our school. Snacks and refreshments will be provided, we look forward to
seeing you there!

Mustang Mile

September 23rd, 5 - 8pm

Fundraising for the Mustang Mile is active! Please see the collection envelope that came home
with your student last week for instructions.

The Mustang Mile is our only active fundraiser for the school year. This year, we have set a goal
to raise $40,000 to help re-do the Meridian Literacy Room, contribute to school grounds
improvements, provide extra resources and academic subscriptions for student use in the
classroom and so much more. Students will run a mile lap around the school on the evening of
September 23rd, followed by a fun fall festival with bounce houses, kickball, hair spray stations
and more. We will have food trucks at the event for families who wish to purchase dinner. We
are looking forward to a great event, stay tuned for more information!



